







October 2020

Dear Parent/ Carer,

We hope to hold a short firework display in our outdoor area for the children on Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> November and they will have the opportunity to taste some traditional bonfire treats such as parkin. We have completed a full risk assessment and will of course carefully supervise the children, well away from the fireworks.

We would also like to use sparklers with the children – this will be done with one child at a time, carefully supervised by an adult and following strict safety procedures to include the children wearing gloves.

If you **DO NOT** want your child to take part, please speak with their teacher.

Yours sincerely

Richard Shaw

**Head of Primary Phase** 

**Primary**